
In closing the report the committee
desire to acknowledge their obliga-
tions to the press of the city for the
kindly interest taken in the Club, and
for their full and accurate reports of
the important public addresses above
mentioned.

All of which is rebpectfully sub-
mitted.

G. S. CAMPBELL, President.
J. A. CHISHOLM, Secretary.

Oct. 28, 1907.
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